Recording of the week: An RAF airman

This week’s post is by Steve Cleary, Lead Curator, Literary and Creative
Recordings. The gentleman pictured above is Charles Gurney. Earlier this
year, in September, I was contacted by his son, John Gurney, who asked me if
we would be interested in a unique ‘Voices of the Forces’ disc made..
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